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On December 18, the House of Representatives approved H.R 394, a bill precluding a state
from taxing most retirement income of former residents of that state. On December 22, the
Senate approved the House-passed bill without change, sending the bill to the President.
Enactment of this measure was strongly advocated by the Institute. The bill states that no
State may impose an income tax on any retirement income of an individual who is not a
resident or domiciliary of such State. Most forms of retirement income fall within the scope
of the bill, with the exception being income from some kinds of nonqualified pension plans.
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